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Public 
Rawene 
Road 
Carpark 

Waide Construction’s site manager has confirmed that now that their tower 
crane has been removed they will be vacating 14 of the 20 carparking 
spaces that they have been using this year.  These 14 spaces will be 
available again for public use from the 21st December 2018.   
 
Unfortunately the remaining six spaces are still required by Waide 
Construction in order to safely hold scaffolding in place along the building 
and to finish the windows, external cladding, flashings, exterior painting, 
concrete remedials, and eventually the safe removal of scaffolding 
materials, backfill of the retaining wall & re-instatement of curbing. Waide 
have assured us that they will be progressing these as quickly as possible to 
return the remaining spaces. Please direct any queries about this to Waide 
Construction. 
 

Land slip 
remediation 
activities 
on site - 
2019 

Notice of work early 2019 

The Phase 2 works to permanently stabilise the Rawene Reserve landslip 
will be undertaken early in 2019.   
 
Proposed Work 
The Phase 2 work programme will comprise the construction of a below 
ground pile wall and installation of ground anchors at the bottom of the slope 
to provide a stable base, then earthworks above this to reinstate the slope to 
a flatter profile to that which existed prior to the landslip. This will be 
followed by stormwater control measures, the creation of a replacement car 
park and reinstatement of the service lane.   
 
Duration 
The works are anticipated to begin on site from 7 January 2019 and will take 
around five to six months to complete, weather permitting.   
 
Working Hours 
The normal hours of construction work shall be restricted to: 

• Monday to Friday:  
o 6.30am to 7.30am, low level noise activities only 
o 7.30am to 6pm, construction work 
o 6pm to 8pm, work can continue, but no noisy work. 

• Saturday: 7.30am to 6pm 

• Sundays and public holidays: No noisy construction work at any 
point.  

 
Contact Phone Number 
If you have questions about this project, or if you would like to receive 
regular email updates on this project, contact the Rawene Response project 
team: 
rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 

mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


If you have an urgent query about the work on site please call Council on 09 
301 0101 

Why you 
are 
receiving 
this email 

You are receiving this email as you have indicated that you wish to receive 
updates about Rawene Road car park. These email updates will be made 
available on a regular basis.  If you want to unsubscribe from this email, or if 
you want to be added, please email us.  

How you 
can get 
more 
information 

If you have any questions or feedback please email 

rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz and we will endeavour to answer as 

quickly and comprehensively as possible.  This email address can be used 

to contact the project team, and is regularly monitored by Amanda, John 

and Ross.  The Auckland Council Contact Centre is also be available on 09 

301 0101. 

 

mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

